
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Welcome to the Public Hearing for the Federal Aviation Administration’s (FAA) Environmental Impact 
Statement (EIS) for the Proposed Airfield Safety Enhancement Project for the Tucson International 
Airport.  This comment form is provided to receive your input and ensure that your comments are 
considered.  Please use this form to submit written comments.  Either place the form in the comment 
box at tonight’s meeting, or mail to the address below not later than 5:00 p.m. Pacific Daylight Time 
July 9, 2018.   

Before including your name, address, telephone number, email or other personal identifying 
information in your comment, be advised that your entire comment – including your personal 
identifying information - may be made publicly available at any time.  While you can ask us in your 
comment to withhold from public review your personal identifying information, we cannot guarantee 
that we will be able to do so. 
 

                  

                  

                  

                  

                  

                  

                  

                  

                  

Submit comments postmarked by July 9, 2018 to: 

 
Mr. David B. Kessler, M.A., AICP 
Federal Aviation Administration 
Western-Pacific Region  
Airports Division, AWP-610.1 
15000 Aviation Boulevard 
Lawndale, California  90261                   

 

 
FROM (Please Print) Your Name:  
         
Address:  
        
        
        

COMMENT FORM 
PUBLIC HEARING 

TUCSON INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT 
DRAFT ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT STATEMENT 

June 21, 2018 
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Mr. David B. Kessler, M.A., AICP 
Federal Aviation Administration 
Western-Pacific Region Airports Division, AWP-610.1 
15000 Aviation Boulevard 
Lawndale, California  90261 
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